
     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Hello Truckers,  
 
It is with great pleasure for the comity to invite you to the 36th edition of the Truck rodeo that’s being 
held from July 28th to july 31st 2016. 
 
The Show and Shine is always considered as an inescapable when it comes the time to ask for it to 
the spectators. It is a beautiful opportunity to show your mastodons of roads in the exemplary 
beauties. Then, come to be part of this grand event with your truck or your truck-trailer. 
 
We ask you to fill in ahead of time the attached registration form and to send it to us with registration 
fees. On the other hand, take note that no place on the site can be reserved in advance. The first 
one to arrive will be the one parked first. 
 
We count on your presence to return this end of week filled with success, but do not forget that it is 
an end of the week of pleasure! 
 
 
El Rodeo thanks you for your support!  
 
Good competition to all! 
 
 
________________________ 
Julien Allaire-Lefevbre, President 
Rodeo du camion 


